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Iowa Birdline (319)338-9881 for 5/3/93 
The best birds this week are BLACK RAIL and YELLOW-CROWNED 
NIGHT HERON in Cerro Gordo County, HENSLOW’S SPARROW in Van 
Buren County, HOODED and WORM-EATING WARBLERS in Lee County, 
and HOODED WARBLER in Linn County. There were no further 
reports of most of last week’s good birds, including the 
ROCK WREN in Warren County, the SCISSOR-TAILED FLYCATCHER in 
Kossuth County, LITTLE BLUE HERON, and RED-NECKED GREBE. The 
BEWICK’S WRENS in Lee County were seen last week, and we 
would guess the SANDHILL CRANES in Tama County were still 
present. 

In the north-central in Cerro Gordo County, at Zirbel 
Slough, two BLACK RAILS were seen near the east parking lot 
on the 2nd. There were also VIRGINIA RAILS and AMERICAN 
BITTERN there. In addition, a YELLOW-CROWNED NIGHT HERON was 
in the marsh south of the Girl Scout camp, and in the Shell 
Rock River greenbelt southeast of Rock Falls, a MERLIN and 
PINE WARBLER were spotted, all on the 2nd. For more 
information on any of these birds, call Curt Nelson at 
(515)696-5600. 

In the southeast in Van Buren County, HENSLOW’S SPARROWS 
were found on the irst near Lacey-Keosauqua State Park in 
the same field that they were located last year. To search 
for these birds, from near the park campground, go out the 
south entrance road, and make two right turns, continuing to 
where there is a small parking lot on the right. The field 
is across the road from the parking lot. Within a few miles 
of that, a pair of SHORT-EARED OWLS were seen in courtship 
display each day April 29-May 1. To look for the owls, from 
hiway #1 in Keosauqua, go west on county road J~40 for 5.4 
miles to where there are red barns on both sides of the 
road. Park by the barn on the south side and look over the 
pasture to the south and east. You can also continue on J-40 
for another 0.4 miles and turn south on gravel, looking over 
the pasture to the west. Evenings are best. Also at the park 
on the 1irst, a RED-BREASTED NUTHATCH was seen around the 
picnic shelter near the west entrance. 
In Lee County, at the Croton Unit of Shimek State Forest, 
fifteen warbler species were found, including BLUE-WINGED, 
HOODED, WORM-EATING, and YELLOW-BREASTED CHAT on the irst, 
and the BEWICK’S WRENS were seen at the junkyard last week. 
From the stop sign in the village of Argyle, go west two 
miles to a Y. Take the right fork, and the junkyard is in 
0.3-.4 miles. To reach the Croton Unit area, continue past 
the junkyard and eventually go down a long hill, and there 
is a parking lot on the right just before a small bridge. In 
Johnson County, three CATTLE EGRETS were at Swan Lake on the 
2nd, and in Iowa County, twelve CATTLE EGRETS were at the 
south edge of main Amana on the east side of the road on the 
30th. su A wwll Lansy, 2 col Cbd! (eb LEAT THE Len zbe Ata 
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In the northeast in Linn County, a male HOODED WARBLER wemineiet 
was found at Pleasant Creek State Recreation Area north of 7“ 7“22~



Palo on the irst. Go to the back corner of the parking lot 
for the nature trail, and the bird was fifty yards along the 
trail into the woods. 

In the central, at Walnut Woods State Park south of Des 
Moines, there were sixteen warbler species, including 
PROTHONOTARY, on the 2nd. 

In the northwest in Calhoun County, 250-300 WHITE PELICANS 
were on South Twin Lake near Rockwell City on the irst. 
Jim Fuller (319)338-3561


